

Su Hawk

President/CEO 303.996.3963 direct 303.577.8152 fax shawk@denver.bbb.org

BBB Serving Denver/Boulder 1020 Cherokee Street Denver, CO 80204

December 18, 2012

Dear Craig Simonds,

Thank you for the recent renewal of your BBB Accreditation. We are extremely appreciative of your long-term support of our organization. As a way to honor and thank companies like yours, we provide Longevity Certificates to companies that have been a BBB Accredited Business for 10 or more consecutive years.

Enclosed, you will find the Longevity Certificate for **Mountain Alarm/J.D. Davis Co.**We encourage you to display it in your place of business and to use it for marketing purposes.

Congratulations and thank you for supporting the BBB mission for 13 years. You are part of an elite group of BBB Accredited Businesses that has reached—and maintained—this distinction.

Thank you for your continued support of our mission!

Sincerely,

Su Hawk

President & CEO

2012 BBB Longevity Award

Your BBB takes great pleasure in recognizing Mountain Alarm/J.D. Davis Co.

for

13 Years

of continuous BBB Accreditation since

7/12/1999

Thank you for your dedication to our mission to be the leader in marketplace trust.



President & CEO, BBB Serving Denver/Boulder